

Parent Newsletter - Spring - 2022

Friendly Reminders...

Please keep your child home if he/she is sick

Please call the Daycare to report your child's ab or if you do not require school pick-up or drop-off

Please remember to sign your child in/out daily and to complete the daily health screening log

Please label all your child's belongings.

Please send your child in weather appropriate clothing & accessories



We are closed on
Good Friday &
Easter Monday,
April 15th & 18th



Friendly Reminders

Program closure

Special Requests -Parking

Announcements

Accolades &
Acknowledgements



Thank you for your overwhelming support to our annual Purdys fundraiser

Please follow all parking rules during pick up and drop off. Please be courteous to our neighbors.

Updates

Please remember to drop off your children before 9:30 am so that they can join their friends on trips to nearby parks and playgrounds.

We hope to have Spring Concert in June after 2 years of pandemic. Details to follow.

We bid farewell to Ms. Reanna and welcomed Ms. Angela and Ms. Cheryl in the Preschool room.

Cohorting regulations during outdoor play has now been lifted. Children from more than one room can use the playground at a time.

Children and staff are required to wear masks when using daycare vans.